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24 November 2023 – 10 Jamada Al Awwal 1445 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 
RE: Year 11 Parents Meeting on Tuesday 28 November 2023 at 5pm 

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are doubtless aware your child is going to be sitting their GCSE exams at the end of this academic 
year. Achieving the best possible grades in these exams will support your child in having the best 
opportunities in life, whether this is further and higher education, the world of work or further training. To 
support students in achieving their personal best in the summer 2024 GCSE exams, Year 11 students will 
be sitting mock exams in the subjects they are currently studying between Monday 4th December and 
Friday 15th December.  

Myself and Mrs Ravat, the Regional Director Executive Principal are inviting you to a special Parents 
meeting on Tuesday 28th November 2023 at 5.00pm. We do feel that your son is at risk of not achieving 
his best grades, due to him not meeting the expected standards. 

The purpose of this meeting is to ensure that students and families are clear of the expectations and 
support available for students during their mock examinations and beyond. This information evening will 
be informative and beneficial for all students and therefore it is vital that you attend. 

We also expect your son in year 11 to attend this meeting. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you in advance of your continuing support.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Akhmed Hussain  
Principal  


